Dear Parents

Re: High School Credit

This letter is to explain to you about course work taken in the high school building while your child is still enrolled in the middle school. We welcome middle school students to take high school classes. Challenging students to be prepared for their future is one of our goals. However, when a student takes high school course work, they will also receive high school grades AND credit. These grades will affect their overall Grade Point Average (GPA). This may be in a positive or a negative depending on the grade.

We ask that you take this seriously as it may remove a student from the top 10% or from the top student (s) who may earn a state scholarship. Also, students are only allowed three days to drop or change this class. If they drop the class after three days the grade will be recorded as an F on their transcripts.

Please sign below indicating that you are aware that any grades earned at the high school will go on their transcripts and be included in their GPA. Please return this form to the Middle & High School Guidance Office.

If you have any questions, please call the middle & high school office at 715-479-4473 Sincerely,

Dan Marien, Northland Pines Middle School Principal		
Parent Signature	Date	
Student Name	Student Signature	